
 

 Notice No.: SN/2009-114  

22 September 2020 

 

Dear parents / guardians, 

 

Postponement of Garden Fete 2020 

 

Due to the ongoing uncertainties posed by the coronavirus pandemic and with safety 

being our primary concern, the annual Garden Fete, originally scheduled on                  

8th November (Sunday), will be postponed to the second term.  As such, the following of 

9th November will be a school day for students.  The new date and further details for the 

Fete will be included in a future notice.  Please stay tuned and we await the time when we 

can all gather on the Hill as an extended Diocesan family once more. 

 

 

 Yours faithfully, 

  

 _________________ 

 R.K.Y. Cheng 

 Headmaster 

 

 


